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With the extra funding allocated to us we will be using some of this to fund extra tuition for 
our students that are still to gain a grade 4 GCSE in English and Maths.  Some of the 
funding will be used for 1 to 1 sessions with our SEND students to support them through the 
lockdown period. Any remaining funding will be put towards IT to support those students who 
are disadvantaged at home due to the lack of IT provision. 
 


